Albuquerque Nursery School
1423 Wyoming Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112
(505) 298-7547

March 29, 2023

TO: All Families
FROM: Christina L. Sena; Director

Re: Status during Covid-19 Pandemic
We are keeping as aware of the current situation at the National, State and Local level as we can via the internet and other major media outlets.

Further, we are pleased that our various State and Local government officials are carefully keeping up with the best knowledge available to them so they can make those most important decisions regarding what are the very best ways to protect all of us who live and work in our State.  Many of those decisions will affect you, your family as well as our school; with the goal of reducing the chances of that terrible disease spreading further and faster here in New Mexico.  We are making every effort to participate in these measures to the utmost of our ability.

We will do our best to maintain consistent hours during each week; HOWEVER, State of New Mexico and the City of Albuquerque each have the legal authority to order all child care facilities (along with any and all other businesses) to close for a specified period of time in order to best protect the safety and health of all citizens.

Of course, should it be determined that we, along with other similar service providers, must be closed to assist in protecting the public from exposure to the Covid-19 disease; WE SHALL OBEY THAT DIRECTIVE.  In that event, we will notify you as promptly as we possibly can.

While we are remaining open to serve your needs for child care, we WILL DO EVERYTHING WE CAN to protect your children, you and our staff members from Covid-19.  You must know that WE CANNOT GUARANTEE that protection just as we cannot guarantee that a person will not contract any other disease while attending our school.  We believe that our history of extraordinary measures of disease prevention and control at our school have been better than many other providers in this area; resulting in reduced level of illnesses experienced by the children here.

Thank you for allowing us to care for your child(ren)!
If you have any question, please feel free to call me at (505) 298-7547.

Christina L. Sena, Director

By signing, I acknowledge that I have read and understand the information on this document.  

Child’s name:_______________________________________________________________

Parent signature:________________________________________________	Date:________________________


